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 Technology is ever changing in our world today.  

While we strive to provide the best service with the 

tools we have there are times when updates are  

necessary. 

 Recently it was brought to our attention that because 

the three computers we use in our office are older, they 

would not be able to support a required update to their 

operating systems. This meant we were faced with the 

need to replace all of our computers.  

 The AFLC IT department was able to find and  

recommend good quality, refurbished computers, at a 

decent price, that would allow us to move forward  

with the required updates and continue with our normal 

work. However, the cost for replacing three computers,  

even ones that are affordably priced, is not a small one. 

 Would you be willing to prayerfully consider giving toward the purchase of our  

replaced computers? The total cost for all three computers is $1,195.50. 
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